Adams Elementary School

April 16, 2018
Dear Car Riders,

We are in the process of reviewing our procedures for those students who are car
riders. One change that we will be implementing immediately will be to ask you to verify
your identification as someone who has been authorized to pick up specific student/s.
Please know that this may increase the amount of time you will spend in the car rider
line, and we apologize for that inconvenience. However, it is a small price to pay:to be
able to ensure that we are sending students home only with those who have been
authorized to do so.

Please fill out the information below designating all adults who are authorized to pick-up
students from the car rider line. We will be comparing this to contact information in
Infinite Campus. The person authorized must also be listed as an emergency contact.
If you need to add a person to IC, please contact the front office at 862-2065.

Thank you for your cooperation. Your student’s safety is of utmost importance to us.

Student Name Grade

Car Rider #

Please list any adult who is allowed to pick up your student.

7341 E. Stop 11 Road
Indianapolis, IN 46259
(317)862-2065



